
VSBPE 

Date: May 28, 2020 

Item: NVU-Lyndon ROPA Review Postponement  

 

ITEM: Notifying the VSBPE of the delay of the NVU-Lyndon ROPA review 

 

 

NVU-Lyndon was scheduled for its full ROPA review in June of 2020. That review has 

been postponed until early October, 2020. The review team will be submitted to the 

Board at their next meeting for approval.  

AGENCY RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

No action is needed. 

 


